

The Prince's Trust
President HRH The Prince of Wales

18 Park Square East London NW1 4LH

Telephone 020 7543 1234 FacsImile 020 7543 1200 Minicom 020 7543 1374 www.princes-trust.org.uk

7th April 2009

Ranjit Singh OBE
The Sikh Forum International
Cambrian House
509 - 511 Cranbrook Road
Gants Hill
Ilford
Essex
IG2 6EY

Dear Ar Shigh

It was a great pleasure to meet you and fellow members of The Sikh Forum International last month. Amanda Jones and I were absolutely delighted to be presented with the cheque of $\pounds 32,000$ representing 32 years of the Prince's Trust.

Since our President, His Royal Highness the Prince of Wales, established The Prince's Trust, over 500,000 disadvantaged young people have been helped to overcome barriers to employment, education or training. With his continual enthusiasm and vision we aim to help at least 40,000 more this year. Your generous donation will go a long way towards our achieving this.

On behalf of The Prince's Trust and the young people we work with I would like to thank you and your collegues at The Sikh Forum International for supporting our work at such a vital time for the young people we help. It will make a great difference – thank you

Julian Barrell Director of Fundraising

Yours shouly

